
Colebrook Volunteer Fire Department 
Held on April 3, 2017 at 

 Colebrook Center Fire House 
Attendance: Ben Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Todd Correll, Gary Daddario, Jon Gray, Mark 
Jasmin, Devan McCaw, Hannah McCaw, Freeman McCaw, Bailey McCaw, Bob Carfiro, 
Jeff Coleman, Mike Coleman, Paul Odell, Tom Odell, Geoffrey Smith, Jeff Sonnenberg, 
Richie Willber, George O’Brien.  
 

 Meeting called to order: 7:08 
 Secretary’s report read, accepted as read 
 Treasurers report read, accepted as read 
 Communications: None 
 Committee reports: None 

 
 OLD BUSINESS:  

o Centers account was credited by GSA Foresty pump  
o Radio has been ordered for the new Engine. It will programed and then 

installed. 
o Training opportunity: Pump operator class held by Bob Manjon. May 2,9,13th. 

Let Todd Correll know if your interested.  
o We purchased three 3 foot sections for the MSA buddy breather packs 
o Generator is included in the town budget for 2017 

 
 NEW BUSINESS: 

o Golf Turnamemt is on April 21. Meeting at Center at 8 AM 
o  Motion made to have steak bake in honor Elton  
o Points posted for first quarter of the year, up to April 1st.  

 

 TRAINING: 

 April 4th-Truck committee meeting  

 April 18th-Fit Testing  
 April 11-rope review  

 
 Fire House Check: Craig  

 
 Adjourned:7:29 

 

Hannah McCaw,  

Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 


